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GCSE Results Day: Thursday 21st August 

Dear Families, 

As Year 11 have now completed their external examinations I’d firstly like to take this opportunity to 

congratulate them on their conduct, hard work and resilience. As your child considers their next steps, I’d 

like to take this opportunity to outline GCSE results day and the Sixth Form enrolment process. 

GCSE Results Day: Thursday 21st August 

• Results will be available from the Sixth Form Centre [accessed via the entrance on Temple Park 

Road] after 0900 on Thursday 21st August 2025. 

• If there are any exceptional circumstances where a pupil is unable to collect their results in person, 

they must provide signed consent to our exams and data manager [Mrs C Scott] by Friday 15th 

August. Your child can nominate a family member to collect their results or opt to receive them via 

email or post. The school reception is open daily from 0800-1430, including during the school 

holidays, to provide signed consent in person. 

Registration for Sixth Form Courses: Thursday 21st August  

• If your child has met the entry requirements for their desired courses of study, they should register 

for the Sixth Form on results day [Thursday 21st August 2025]. This should be done in our Sixth 

Form Centre directly after results collection. 

• If your child is unsure about which subjects to choose or misses out on meeting the entry 

requirements, Sixth Form staff will be available to support your child with pathway guidance on 

results day. 

• If your child is unable to attend in person, please enrol via the Sixth Form email address provided: 

columbahouse@st-wilfrids.org. A member of the Sixth Form staff will be in touch to finalise 

enrolment. 

mailto:admin@st-wilfrids.org
mailto:columbahouse@st-wilfrids.org


   

 

   

 

If you have any questions ahead of results day, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of 
House:  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss H Tennet  

Assistant Headteacher 


